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REPORT TO THE WA-ACTE EXECUTIVE BOARD 
 

Executive Director 
 
 
Submitted By: Tim Knue 
 
Date Submitted: 11/5/2023 
 
 
1. General Thoughts: 
 
There is a lot of positive change headed our way in CTE overall and with our partners as new faces 
join them and us in our work. If you were able to be at the Fall Conference last month you heard 
from Superintendent Reykdal on a vision for education and CTE. I invite you to check out his 
speech at this link (  ). 
 
Your officer team and staff continue to serve you as we all get ready for the holiday season. 
Officers and I along with 30+ folks from Washington will be attending the ACTE VISIONS 
Conference in Phoenix in early December.  
 
2. Strategic Plan Activities: 
 
The Legislative Session is fast approaching, Jesse and I have been working with those folks who 
have been attending our Leg Group zooms to try and finalize an agreed upon ask for CTE Funding 
that will receive support from WACTA and our sections. This will be shared in greater detail at 
the board meeting. 
 
3. Matters of Interest: 
 
With all that is happening in CTE, Dual Credits, WBL and other initiatives we are seeking to find 
ways that the association can assist in connecting them with industry partners leading to quality 
work experience activities for interested students.  
 
4. Executive Committee Activities: 
 
The Exec Comm continues to meet regularly, typically weekly, to discuss topics that are timely 
and provide advice to staff. 
 
 


